

Greetings, At our Spring Rendezvous we had 24 boats and the crews from 12 boats gather at Cowichan Bay. (May 5-7, 2017)

The boats arriving on Friday afternoon were met with strong NW winds. George and his helpers did a fine job as usual getting everyone docked, some precautions were taken not to overload the float in the strong winds.

On Saturday afternoon Barrie Farrell arrived with his new book "Boats in My Blood", he answered questions and talked about the success of his Farrell designs, told jokes and sang songs. The weather held for the Meeting (minutes attached) and the following Pot Luck.

Many people commented on how nice it was to see Bonnie out and about mingling with the members and rocking the Rock Cod.

Sunday turned out to be a beautiful day for hanging out on the dock before the sailpast and setting off home. A good time was had by all!